
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County 
Commission may be attending the Okaloosa Walton Housing Summit, hosted by the 
Okaloosa and Walton County Health Improvement Partnership Committees, on 
Monday, May 13, 2024, beginning at 8:00 a.m. Discussion topics include Live Local 
Act updates from the legislative session, economic and health impacts of housing, 
and related strategies. The meeting will be held at the Niceville Community Center 
located at 204 Partin Dr. N Ste C, Niceville, FL 32578.  
 
This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by 
the provisions of section 286.011, Florida Statutes. The public is welcome to attend. 


